DIRECTORATE OF DISTANCE EDUCATION
UNIVERSITY OF JAMMU
JAMNU

No: obe[sPA]19]509
Date: 0/—63—/9

Notification Regarding Rescheduled of PCP of M.A Urdu Semester-II.

It is for the information of all concerned that the PCP of M.A Urdu, Semester-11, for the session
2018-19 which was scheduled for Feb. 15, 18, 20, 21, 22 and 25, 2019 will now be held on
March 5, 6, 7, 8, 11 and 12, 2019 ( excluding saturday and sunday ) at Hall No. 03, DDE (New
building). Rest everything remains the same as notified earlier.
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